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PAWSA

The Prince of Wales School Association

Wednesday 8th November 2017 - URGENT POWSA -
Dear Parents and Carers,
POWSA urgently need your help.

At our AGM last night we celebrated the many wonderful events that ran over the past year. We learned how Mr
Spracklen has already spent thousands of pounds raised by POWSA on equipment for the school and pre-school.

He only started in September and our children are already benefiting from hundreds of new group and class reading
books, new computers in pre-school and visualisers in every class. The school budget doesn't cover these and
without POWSA money things like this cannot happen.

Clearly POWSA has a vital role to play in our children's education and school experience. However, we currently
have vacancies for a new Chair and a new Secretary. Without replacements, the future of POWSA is in serious
doubt.

Please consider whether you could take on one of these roles. We have detailed descriptions that you can read and
we have plenty of support within the committee. Both departing office holders have really enjoyed the roles and
found that they made friends and felt part of the school community. Seeing the resources being bought by money

we helped raise is a fantastic feeling.

If you want a copy of the role descriptions, if you have questions or if you want to put yourself forward, please
email powsa@hotmail.co.uk. There will be a smooth handover and plenty of guidance if you want it.

An extraordinary meeting will be held next Tuesday, November 14th (07:30pm in the Staff Room) and we will need
any names to be considered by midnight Monday November 13th 2017.

We are all involved because we want our children to have the best experience at an amazing school and POWSA
being unable to run would be devastating.

Thank you for considering joining the POWSA committee and making a huge difference to all of our children!
Yours faithfully,

POWSA
powsa@hotmail.co.uk



